
BACK TO SCHOOL BBQ VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Our back to school bbq is happening on, Sept 18th 5-
7pm, and we need volunteers to help out. If your
have 45 mins to spare, please consider signing up for
a shift - it’s a great way to meet new parents! Click
here to sign up.

HOT LUNCH ORDERING IS NOW OPEN!
Hot lunch dates this fall will be Oct 4, Oct, 24, Nov
15, and Dec 6. Sign up and order here. The deadline
for our first lunch is Sept 27th. 

COUNTRY GROCER RECEIPTS
Did you know you can help fundraise for us simply by
shopping at Country Grocer, and dropping your
receipts off at the school office? Country Grocer
gives us back 1% in gift cards for all receipts we
submit to them. Thank you to our volunteers who tally
and submit these receipts for us!

PAC 
CONNECTION

Next PAC Meeting 
Wed, Oct 2 @ 6:30

in the staff room and
online! 

Like gardening? Our
Healthy Schools

Committee is looking for
some help weeding our
native plant garden -

send us an email if
you’d like to help out!

S E P T  1 3  2 0 2 4

Join Northridge Families
on Facebook to stay

connected. 

Questions?
northridge.pac.info@

gmail.com

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E49A8AF28A4F4C34-51315140-northridge
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E49A8AF28A4F4C34-51315140-northridge
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GVsn8IB5IIeqN3utHPfDjg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoxYy8P0QhaHR0cDovL25vcnRocmlkZ2UuaG90bHVuY2hlcy5uZXQvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm1jxZ5GZA_0xRUhVyb2J5bmVoZWF0aEBnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI~
https://www.facebook.com/groups/northridgefamilies

